
NOTICE INVITING BIDS 

 

The Camrosa Water District, HEREBY GIVES NOTICE, that sealed bids for the 

University Well No. 2 – Drilling, Development & Testing, Specification No. PW25-02, 

will be received by the District Engineer, at Camrosa's Headquarters, 7385 Santa Rosa 

Road, Camarillo, California, 93012, at or before 2:00 p.m. on August 21,2025.  

 

SCOPE OF WORK: 

 

The proposed Project consists of drilling a new water supply well along with development 

and testing. The well shall be drilled using the fluid reverse circulation rotary drilling 

method. The well will consist of an 18” stainless steel casing and be drilled to an 

approximate depth of 1000 feet as required in the contract plans and specifications. 

Contractor shall be required to complete the VC Well Drilling Permit. The sequence of 

construction shall be continuous and consecutive.  

 

There will have a mandatory pre-bid meeting starting at the District’s Office held on 

August 7, 2025, at 10:00 AM, followed by site visit.  

 

The proposal shall be submitted, and the work shall be performed by a Class C-57 State of 

California licensed contractor in strict conformance with Specification No. PW25-02, on 

file in the District's Engineering Department. 

 

Copies of plans and specifications may be viewed or obtained through QuestCDN.com 

QUESTCDN is a web-based platform for construction project advertisements. Plans and 

specifications are free to review, but cost $22 to download. Quest project # 9775792.  All 

questions concerning the bid document should be directed to the District Engineer, 

Camrosa Water District at terryc@camrosa.com or (805) 482-8063. 

 

 

Dated this 11th day of  July 2025 

 

CAMROSA WATER DISTRICT 
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